ere’s how your community or
after-school group can visit the
Boston Children’s Museum free.

That's right, thanks to a state appropriation funded through the
Department of Education, all nonprofit community groups in Mass-
achusetts are admitted free to the museum. If your group hasn't
visited us recently, we hope you'll come soon.

gt xciting exhibits include City Slice, a three-story cross section
of a city street and house; the Japanese Home from Kyoto, Boston's
Sister City; What If You Couldn't, an exhibit about handicaps;

and Grandparents' House. Computers has 12 terminals programmed
with games for all ages, and Meeting Ground shows children the
ethnlc diversity of Boston.

g=iducational services for adults who work with children are avail-
able in the museum's Resource Center: courses, workshops, educa-
tion kits for classroom use, library materials, and, of course,
Recycle, an extensive collection of industrial byproducts and
rejects that are sold at nominal cost for use in arts, crafts,

and science projects.

eservations are simple. Just call the Reservations Office, (617)
425 -6500, preferably at least 2 weeks in advance of your visit.

When you arrive at the museum, you'll be asked to sign in with

the name of your group and the number of visitors. That's all

you need to do. Visits are unstructured and members of your group
are free to visit exhibits at their own pace.

ﬁﬂﬂuring the school year, groups may visit Tuesday-Friday, 2-5;
Saturday and Sunday, 10-5. During July and August, groups may
visit daily, 10-6. Reservations are not accepted during Boston
school vacations because the museum is crowded and we cannot
guarantee an entry time. However, groups are still welcome on a

first come, first served basis.

tle suggest you plan to spend 1 to 2 hours at the museum, depend-
ing on the age of the children in your group. A ratio of at least
1 adult for every 10 children is recommended.

le're on Boston's waterfront at Museum Wharf, 300 Congress Street.
From the North, take the expressway (Rte. 3) south to the High
Street/Congress Street exit, then third left on Congress Street.
From the West and South, take the Expressway north to Atlantic
Avenue/Northern Avenue exit, then right over the Northern Avenue
bridge and immediate right on Sleeper Street. By public trans-
portation, take the MBTA Red Line to South Station.

ddor more information, call the Reservations Office, (617) 426-6500.
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TO THE BOSTON CHILDREN’'S MUSEUM
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